
IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

José V. Toledo Post Office & Courthouse Federal Building
300 Recinto Sur St, Suite 109
San Juan, Puerto Rico 00901

In Re:  Pay.Gov  Upgrade 

Please, be advised that effective December 1, 2006, Pay.Gov will only allow
payments via web browsers that support 128 bit encryption. Filers with the
court should verify that their browser supports this requirement. 
 
The browsers that fulfill the minimum requirement are Internet Explorer v6.0
or greater, Mozilla Firefox v1.5 or greater, Mozilla v1.7 or greater, Netscape
v7.0 or greater, and Safari v1.2 or greater (for MAC). The browsers that do not
fulfill the minimum requirements are Internet Explorer v5.5 or lower, and
Netscape v4.x or lower. 

This change is needed to meet a Treasury Department requirement.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 29th day  of November, 2006.

Celestino Matta-Méndez, Esq.
Clerk of the Court
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